## Trustees Meeting for Vernon Grove Cemetery Wednesday July 18, 2012

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Jamie Luchini at 3:05, present were Maryanne Fiske, Lyn Lovell, Harry Shahnamian and Scott Vecchiolla.

Minutes of the last meeting were read and accepted on motion of Harry Shahnamian and Maryanne Fiske. Bills were reviewed and signed.

Discussion on how we would need to fix the buildings if men were to work year round.

- 1. Men's and women's bathrooms
- 2. Showers
- 3. Kitchen

Discussed if we should have committees within the committee.

- 1. Trees
- 2. Order of priorities

List of capital improvements:

- 1. Water line
- 2. Roof
- 3. Fence
- 4. Roads5. Large equipment (mower)

Meeting was adjourned at 4:00 next meeting to be held Aug.15th at 3:00pm in the Town Hall.

Respectfully submitted,

Lyn Lovell, Secretary